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Dear Brother Harris: 

1700 East Meyer Boulevard 

Kansas City, Missouri 64131 

Sept. 10, 1965 

I guess I accepted as too final tJe originally proposed 
date for our first society meeting, which I had down in my book as 
Nov. 12,13. In view of this I committed myself to an 8-day revival 
meeting in one of the local churches here, the previous week. 

I have asked Dr. Willard Taylor to go in my place, reading 
my paper with emendations and lead in the discussion. He is 
absolutely tops iruny opinion both as a theologian and as a Bible 
scholar. It looksas if he will be able to do so, stopping ~nroute 
to Boston Massachasetts, where he is due Sunday the 7th. It would 
be necessary however to put him on Saturday morni~g, so he could 
go on in the afternoon, allowing for the need to get to Detroit,etc. 

If thisis satisfactory with you, please contact him personally. 
I'll leave the matter now in your hands. 

Dr. Taylor is professor of biblical theology here at the 
seminary. 

I am anxious for thissociet1 to succeed, and sincerely 
regret my inability to be present the first session. 
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